State of Idaho . | .

DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES
900 N. Skyline Dr., Suite A, Idaho Falls, Idaho 83402-1718 - (208) 525-7161- Fax (208) 525-7177

EASTERN REGION DIRK KEMPTHORNE
GOVERNOR

FEBRUARY 29, 2000 AR Reeton TR

MR. DICK CAMPBELL
2330 LAGO-LIBERTY RD.
GRACE, ID. 83241

Dear Mr. Campbell:

In response to your telephone call on February 29, 2000, I found the reason your Water
District had not received the forms needed for your upcoming was that this department
has not received the forms needed to enable us to send you the forms. On February 9,
2000, we received a Watermaster’s Report and one daily record book. Upon review, the
agent found the report not to be correct. A corrected report was determined and then sent
to your Watermaster for signature. This was done on February 11, 2000.

To date we still have not received the signed corrected forms. I have now been directed
to mail you the forms you need to complete your meeting set for March 6, 2000, with the
understanding that your Water District will submit the missing forms that were sent to
your Watermaster for signature.

Thank you for contacting us. We look forward to receiving the needed forms and also to
receiving all additiorral needed forms after the completion of your meeting.

y 7S

arlene Newman
Office Secretary

Yours truly,
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